

Women's Club of New Seabury

October 2018

Looking Back.....

There was a sell out crowd for the Annual Fashion Show at the Poppy—-and stunning member/models wearing clothing and accessories from Port Cargo. The models, led by Jane Goubeaux, were casual, elegant, playful, and sublime on a perfect September day. The festivities began with a delicious luncheon and 50/50 raffle and then, with soothing keyboard music by Lee Donais, the Fashion Show commenced. Let the photos tell the story. Thank you to owner, Rita Mehta for a wonderful sampling of clothing from Port Cargo.











Website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com



Our models from left to right: Delia O'Connor, Christine White, Ann Macdonald, Jane Goubeaux, Yvonne Courtney, Pati Antonellis, Elaine Crowell, Pat Pomeroy, Jackie Korbas, Jackie Shahood, and Julie Mayo.

LOOKING AHEAD.....

Don't miss out on our October luncheon, Tuesday, October 9th.

Wow your guests this holiday season by serving appetizers that you learn to prepare by watching a professional chef make his magic!

Chef Ken will demonstrate how to prepare appetizers that will be the first course of this luncheon.

And mark your calendars for our Annual "We Care" Giving Fair—to be held on Tuesday, November 13 at the Country Club. This is a fun-filled, prize winning, bid fulfilling; holiday gift buying, gift certificate bidding, wine tossing day!

Feel free to invite your friends and book a table of 10! See enclosed flyer and response slips and make your plans today!



WELCOME NEW MEMBERS KRISTEN BOYD MARY BAKER KATHLEEN MCMASTER

Please clip the new members' information below and affix to your Membership Booklet.

Kristen Boyd 12 Bright Coves Way Mashpee, MA 02649 508-737-7360 Kristen@amrfinancial.com

Kathleen McMaster
36 Brassie Way
Mashpee, MA 02649
508-539-3561
TKMcMaster@MSN.com

Mary Baker
9 Elizabeth Road
Hopkinton, MA 01748
508-596-5905
marybaker2@msn.com



Women's Club of New Seabury cordially invites you to

"Holiday Appetizers with Chef Ken"









Chef Ken, new chef of the Athletic Club, will demonstrate how to prepare holiday appetizers, which we will sample. A three-course lunch follows. The April demonstration of grain bowls at the Athletic Club was enjoyed by attendees.

Catch up with friends!

Tuesday, October 9, 2018

The Café at the New Seabury Athletic Club

Check in begins at **11:30 AM**. Demonstration begins at **Noon.** Lunch follows.

Payment of \$25 per WCNS member / \$25 per non-member must be received by October 2 to confirm your reservation. Contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have questions.

Contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have questions.			
-	REPLY SLIP – Must be received by Tuesday, October 2		
Your name:		\$25.00	
Your guest(s):		\$25.00 pp	
	Please send this slip and your payment of \$	(payable to WCNS) to	
	WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashp	ee, MA 02649.	



The Women's Club of New Seabury

Cordially Invites You to

The "WE CARE" Giving Fair

To benefit local food pantries and shelters and the Mashpee Scholarship Foundation Trust.

Tuesday, November 13, 2018

The Country Club of New Seabury 11 AM

Luncheon at 12:30 PM

RAFFLES, CONTESTS, AND MORE!
ALL ARE WELCOME. NO NEED TO BE A WCNS MEMBER TO ATTEND.

RESERVATIONS MUST BE MADE FOR AN INDIVIDUAL OR A TABLE OF 10.

Please send your name and payment (\$30 per person) by November 7, 2018 to: WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649

Member Name	\$30
Guest(s)	\$30 pp

"WE CARE" GIVING FAIR



November 13, 11am, New Seabury Country Club

in my party ___

	tags (your name in # 1, please):
1	6
2	チ·
3	8
4	
5	10
Please co	mplete this form and return it and your check (\$30 per person) to
	O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649, by <u>November 7.</u>
	"WE CARE" GIVING FAIR
	November 13, 11 am, New Seabury Country Club
	# in my party
For nam	tags (your name in #1, please):
1	6
2	チ
3	8
	9
	10.
	mplete this form and return it and your check (\$30 per person) to >.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649, by <u>November 7.</u>

New Seabury Women's Club 2018"We Care" Giving Fair will feature the famous "Bakery Table"

Share your culinary favorite:
Anything cooked in a kitchen is
welcome...
savory or sweet, a few or many, fresh or preserved



To add your treat to our table on <u>Tuesday, November 13th</u>
Contact: Carol Stenberg

508-477-2187

carol@stenberg.com

You Cook, we will package and decorate!

If you are unable to join us at the event and would like to share with us...

We would be happy to pick up your "treat" on Monday or at your convenience.

The "WE CARE" Giving Fair

is fast approaching and we hope to have the biggest and best yet. The Giving Fair includes a Bake Table, a Gift Basket Table, a Silent Auction Table, Raffle Table, Gift Certificate Table, and includes a Wine Toss and Heads or Tails interactive games. We are successful because so many of our members and local businesses make contributions to these areas. Please let your imagination run wild and donate to our Fair! You will find suggestions and ideas below and on the next page.

Please contact Susan Finkle at cumbjaysue@aol.com or Janet Kinnally at jkinnally@comcast.net with any questions



GIVING FAIR REQUESTS:

A donation of a gift basket suitable for a hostess, a friend, a teacher, nurse, etc would be a great contribution to our "Giving Fair". Please contact:

Janet Kinnally (508-539-3974/jkinnally@comcast.net).

She will gladly make arrangements for pick-up.

MEMBERS and FRIENDS:

Your support is invaluable for the Giving Fair. In the last 10 years, the Women's Club of New Seabury has donated over \$160,000 to beneficiaries that provide food to the needy in our community. Our contributions have gone to The Mashpee Senior Center; Boys and Girls Club of Mashpee, the Falmouth Service Center; St. Vincent de Paul, and also to the Mashpee Scholarship Foundation Trust. We can't do it without YOU!

The Grand Prize Raffle will award \$1000; \$500; and \$250 to the lucky winners. Please try to sell the raffle ticket booklet that was sent to you, and feel free to ask for more tickets!

Contact Ann Marie Higgins at am_higgins@yahoo.com for more!